To all BGRC Members, 

Let me begin by simply saying thank you, from all of us on the board of directors, for your extraordinary level of cooperation and understanding during the past six weeks. 

As we continue to monitor the situation and devote attention to local, state, and federal mandates, our primary concern, above all else, is the health and safety of every person associated with the BGRC, including staff members, employees, and membership. 

Initially, we are happy to announce that, as of May 11, the Monday night scrambles will return. We need, however, to be mindful of our current guidelines. The scrambles will, until further notice, be open to members only. 

Another significant change, at least for the time being, is that all groups must be limited to four participants while playing.

With respect to our additional guidelines please take a moment to review them and note a few changes. Also, 
keep in mind that we are planning to revise and update them as necessary. 

1.
Clubhouse will remain closed; the building, other than the 19th hole, will be locked. Please limit the time 


in the 19th hole to making purchases, big game sign-up, or asking questions of staff.

2.
Greens-fee play will remain suspended. It is however, our plan to allow members, beginning on May 16, 


to bring one (only one) guest who will be allowed to play for a greens fee. The guest must be accompanied 

 
by the member and the member is responsible for physically making the green fee payment and / or any  

 
other purchases. Also keep in mind that no cart sharing is allowed.
3.
Any gathering, whether on the deck, on the course, or in the parking lot should be limited and the 


six foot social distancing guideline should be maintained, particularly in the parking lot and deck areas
   
before and after rounds. Monday night scramble participants are encouraged to gather on the picnic table 
 
side of the building and avoid congregating, in close proximity, in the parking lot in front of the clubhouse.

4.
Regarding course play; please continue to leave the flag stick in place. Please keep contact with the cups


to a minimum. Instead of the “putter length” standard, your group may opt to use a stricter standard to

determine whether or not a putt is “good.” The policy of no shared carts, with the exception of members of the same household, will continue. No more than four persons to a group while playing.
5.
Monday nights scrambles will resume on May 11.
The course is looking great and our team is doing an incredible job of making improvements while, at the same time, dealing with all of the changes made necessary by the Covid-19 virus. 
Thank you, once again, to everyone for doing your part!
Respectfully, 

Larry McCarty

BGRC President
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